
Owen County Recorder, Loretto Foster, Collaborates with PayGov.US, Led by CEO Michael 

Hiatt, to Introduce Credit Card Payment Option 

Owen County, Indiana, 06/22/23 - The Owen County Recorder's Office, led by Recorder Loretta Foster, is 

pleased to announce its new partnership with PayGov.US, a leading payment processing solutions 

provider led by CEO Michael Hiatt. This collaboration aims to enhance customer convenience and 

streamline payment processes by introducing credit card acceptance for various services. 

Loretta Foster, the Recorder of the Owen County, has been committed to delivering efficient and 

accessible services to the community. By incorporating credit card payments, residents, businesses, and 

organizations can now enjoy the convenience of paying for services electronically, thereby reducing the 

reliance on traditional payment methods such as cash or checks. 

"With the integration of credit card payment capabilities through our partnership with PayGov.US, led by 

CEO Michael Hiatt, we, at the Owen County Recorder's are taking a significant step forward in 

modernizing our services and improving customer satisfaction," said Loretta Foster, Recorder at the 

Owen County Recorder's Office. "This collaboration allows us to meet the evolving needs of our 

constituents ,  ensuring a seamless and secure payment experience." 

Key Benefits of the Owen County Recorder's Office and PayGov.US Partnership: 

Streamlined Processes: The integration of credit card payments simplifies and expedites the payment 

process, eliminating the need for manual handling of checks or cash. This saves time for both customers 

and the Owen County Recorder's Office staff, allowing for more efficient service delivery. 

Enhanced Financial Management: The utilization of credit card payments offers improved financial 

management and accountability. The Owen County Recorder's Office can easily track and reconcile 

payments, reducing errors and enhancing transparency in financial operations. 

Expanded Access: By accepting credit card payments, the Owen County Recorder's Office caters to a 
broader range of customers who prefer electronic transactions. This inclusivity fosters greater 

participation and engagement within the community. 

The partnership between the Owen County Recorder's Office, and PayGov.US, demonstrates a 

commitment to innovation and customer-centric services . It aligns with the office's mission to provide 

accessible and efficient solutions that meet the evolving needs of Owen County residents and 

businesses. 


